
From: Engineer at JAPL.space
To: PCD; David Greetham; Janet Philips; Cheryl Coon
Subject: opposed to dock extension PLN50280C SVAR
Date: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:25:18 PM

My family and I are opposed to the extension of the dock.

-- 
Thank you for your time and attention.  Yours

Sincerely

Ben Philips
Artist, JAPL
www.JAPL.space
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